
EDUCATIONAL EXCURSION ORGANIZED BY DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT 

An Educational Excursion was conducted by the Department of Sanskrit, Victoria Institution 

(College) to Alipore (Jail) Museum on December 15, 2023. Five students from Semester I, III 

& V were taken by six teachers of the Department to visit the Museum. Both the students and 

the teachers explored the history of our freedom movement demonstrated there.  They also 

visited the different cells named after the freedom-fighters like Netaji Subhas Chandra Bose, 

Chittaranjan Das and so on. It was, indeed, a mesmerizing experience to spend a whole day 

with the history of the freedom movement of our country. 

A FEW PHOTOGRAPHS DURING THE EDUCATIONAL TRIP 

 

 

 

THE FACULTIES AND STUDENTS OUTSIDE ALIPORE JAIL MUSEUM 



 

 

 

 

THE STUDENTS OUTSIDE NETAJI SUBHAS CHANDRA CELL 
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